
I am a resident of Salem, Oregon and I support the National Popular Vote initiative. 
I think a clean bill needs to be voted on in the senate...not kicked down the road again by referring out 
to the voters. As I understand it, Senate Bill 1512 does just that. 
 
The NPV has passed the house 4 times,  yet each time, it has been denied a vote in the senate. It’s time 
to give the senate the chance to vote on it. 
Give them a chance to do their job. 
 
If SB 1512 is still the result...I will vote to make the National Popular Vote the law of the land in Oregon. 
I”d rather get it passed by the senate,  now, so we can use our time and energy and funds to address 
other vital concerns of our state and nation. 
 
Karen Hansson 
3220 Dogwood Dr. S. 
Salem, Or. 97302 
 
 
 


